On February 27 the house was invaded by Alley
Oop and his species. The occasion was our annual
*Cave-Man Drag."” Our living room became a pre-
historic cave which was entered by crawling through
the basement. Everyone had an enjoyable “old”
time. Our second major dance of the spring
semester, the Spring Formal, is scheduled for
May 21.

As usual, the Crows of Phi Kappa are entering
all types of activities and sports this spring. Next
on our “to do” list is to keep “the Keg."” It is the
traveling trophy given to the winner of the annual
softball game played with Alpha Phi of Purdue.
There's a nasty rumor circulating that the Alpha
Phis are expecting to re-capture ‘“the Keg”
Dreamers!!

To prepare for the mighty boilermakers of Alpha
Phi, the Illini Crows are practicing in a formidablr
league—Co-Rec softhball. In order that we may be
doubly prepared, we have entered two teams, one
with Theta Upsilon and the other with Delta Zeta.

Phi Kappa has also entered the Grand Prix
Bike Race. Every Crow athletic supporter will be
giving his all, especially in the one-mile stretch. This
88 mile race is scheduled for May 14.

Being the fraternity capital of the world, the
University of Illinois has proclaimed May 18
Greek Week. On May 4 all of the fraternities and
sororities will hold a massive exchange. Phi Kappa
has also entered the chariot races and will hold Open
House on May 8

The Crows of Phi Kappa wish all of the Chapters
a successful semester in grades, activities, and
amour.

BiLL TERPSTRA



